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INTERWETTEN nominated for the „Oscar of the gaming industry‟ 

 

On 24th November 2010 the EGR Awards (eGaming Review Awards) – 

the Oscars of the gaming industry – will be announced in London. For 

this sixth award ceremony Interwetten is nominated among five 

competitors in the category “Skill Gaming Operator”.  

 

Ready to play? This slogan of Interwetten‟s new advertising campaign has 

already made an impact. Interwetten was founded in 1990 as a telephone sports 

betting provider. Over the years, Interwetten has continuously expanded its 

range of products, developing from a pure sports betting provider into one of the 

best online entertainment companies in Europe.  

 

By receiving a nomination for an EGR Award in the category “Skill Gaming 

Operator”, Interwetten has once again proven that it is among the real 

specialists in the field of online gaming. “We are delighted that our work in the 

gaming sector has been acknowledged. The awards are well respected and 

rightly regarded as the Oscars of the gaming industry. Therefore we are eagerly 

anticipating the ceremony,” said Interwetten Product Development Manager 

Michael Bluemel.  

 

An expert jury will announce the winners at a glamorous gala on 24th November 

in „The Artillery Garden‟, one of London‟s biggest parks. 

 

The nominees in the category “Skill Gaming Operator”:  

123 gaming, Interwetten, King com, Regent Markets Group, William Hill Online 

 

For queries please contact:  

Interwetten Group - Mag. (FH) Michael Summer- Sponsoring & PR Manager  

T: +43 (0) 1 732 10 - 179 – Mail: michael.summer@interwetten.com 

 


